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NOTICE OF AVALIABILITY OF AN INITIAL STUDY 
AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
FOR SR-32 SAFETY PROJECT IN CHICO

WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED
Caltrans proposes to improve the intersections on SR 32 (Nord Avenue at PM 
7.6/7.9) at West Sacramento Ave. (west) and West Sacramento Ave. (east). The 
purpose of this project is to reduce collisions and collision severity on SR 32 at 
West Sac Ave (west) and West Sac Ave (east). Please join us at a Public Open 
House on Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at Chico High School Lincoln Center.

WHAT IS AVAILABLE
The environment document, referred to as a Initial Study/Proposed Negative 
Declaration is available for review from 5/17/2019-6/17/2019 at the Butte County 
Library - Chico Branch It is also available for review and copying weekdays 
between 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Caltrans Office of Environmental Management, 
703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901. The document is also available on the 
internet: http://www.dot.ca.gov/dist3/departments/envinternet/envdoc.htm and 
http://www.dot.ca.gov/d3/projects/subprojects/2H240/index.html

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, May 29 from 5:30 to 7 p.m. 
Chico High School Lincoln Center 
901 Esplanade, Chico, CA 95926

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available 
in Braille, large print, audio, or computer disc. Services for individuals with  
disabilities can be provided such as sign language interpreting, real-time 
captioning, note-takers, reading or writing assistance. To obtain such services, 
please call or write seven days prior to the event. Please contact: Deanna 
Shoopman, Public Information Officer, Caltrans District 3, 703 B Street,  
Marysville, CA 95901, (530) 741-4572 (voice phone), or (530) 741-4509 (TTY) 
or use the California Relay Service TTY number, 1-800-735-2929. 

CONTACT
For further questions about this proposal, contact Project Manager  
Cameron Knudson at (530) 218-1820 or cameron.knudson@dot.ca.gov, or  
Public Information Officer Gilbert Mohtes-Chan at (530) 741-4571 or  
gilbert.mohtes-chan@dot.ca.gov

Amarjeet S. Benipal, District 3 Director
California Department of Transportation
703 B Street | Marysville, CA 95901


